
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

January 29, 2025 

Filed via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re:  Petition for an Order Authorizing Deferred Accounting to Allow Tracking of the 
Revenue Requirement Associated with Puget Sound Energy’s Petition for 
Reconsideration  
Dockets UE-240004/UG-240005 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Enclosed for filing please find Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) Petition for an Order Authorizing 
Deferred Accounting to Allow Tracking of the Revenue Requirement Associated with PSE’s 
Petition for Reconsideration.   

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Tyler Pavel at (425) 462-3798 or 
tyler.pavel@pse.com.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2105.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan E. Free  

Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements  
and Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2105 / susan.free@pse.com

cc:   Service List 

Attachments:   
Petition for Accounting Order 
Certificate of Service 
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